Solihull Governor Services

Solihull School Governors’ Training Programme

April 2016 – March 2017
Challenging Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Trans (LGBT)
– phobic Behaviour
Solihull MBC is committed to equality and to the very best education and outcomes for all of our children and young people. We recognise that homophobic, bi-phobic and trans-phobic (HBT) bullying is a safeguarding issue. Governors play an essential role in tackling homophobia, biphobia and transphobia in schools by making sure their schools take appropriate measures to prevent and respond to bullying.  
The intended learning outcomes are that governors will:
· Know and understand their role and legal responsibilities with regard to ensuring that school has appropriate measures to prevent and respond to lesbian, gay, bi and trans (LGBT) related bullying.
The seminars will cover the following Ofsted Links:  The achievement of pupils; the quality of teaching; the behaviour and safety of pupils and the quality of leadership and management.

This seminar will be held on the following date:
Autumn Term
Wednesday, 16th November 2016
The Loft, Chelmsley Wood

